
Town of Mecan Regular Monthly Meeting -Tuesday January 9, 2018 1561 Evergreen Montello WI  53949 

 

January 9th 2017 Town of Mecan Regular Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

Present Michael Raddatz, Brandon Frazer, Nancy Reuter, Caroline Gemoll and 

Valorie Schable.   Opened with Pledge of Allegiance by Michael Raddatz. 

Minutes of December 14th 2017 monthly meeting read by Caroline Gemoll,  motion 

to approve minutes by Nancy Reuter, 2nd by Brandon Frazer.  

Treasurer's report read by Valorie Schable, motion to put the treasurer's 

report on file by Michael Raddatz, 2nd by Nancy Reuter.  

Discussion on Insurance proposals.  Board reviewed all proposals.  Motion from 

Michael Raddatz to accept proposal from Jesse Schable with Hometown Community 

Insurance, 2nd by Nancy Reuter. Passed. 

Cd - Mike stated any account the funds would go to will need to be in the Town 

of Mecan's Name not any of the board or personal names, Board/clerk/treasurer 

name is only on as signers on the account.  Val will call the different local 

banks and request rates sheet also requested Val to talk to First National to 

see if they can get rate up. Brandon suggested to look at money market 

accounts also. Will readdress next month. 

Mike found old cd certificate that was taken out and put in operating account 

in November. Wanted permission to destroy.  Motion to destroy cd certificate 

by Nancy Reuter, 2nd by Brandon Frazer. 

Fire District-  There will be 32 residents that Princeton will be responding 

to and Montello will take additional at other end to the Montello District.  

This will put more on our Fire Trucks.   So we will need to watch the bill for 

the Town of Marquette addresses acquired.  

Zoning- Have a pole barn going up, 4000 sq ft.  

Correspondence - Notice that there is more people paying property taxes in 

December. 

Road Aids for next year went up. 

Valorie has a check from Dish for 120.91 we do not know where this belongs no 

number or invoices we are sending the check back.  

Wisconsin Towns Association Convention - Mike stated that if you  

want to attend you will need to get your room in as soon as possible because 

the rooms will be sold out. Caroline stated we need to get Board of Review Feb 

9th 2018 at Ripon and Feb 17th Saturday in the Chula Vista.  Caroline stated 

she will attend the 17th, Mike stated that he will attend in the Dells,  

Brandon will let Caroline know if he wants to attend the Friday Meeting in 

Ripon or Dells on the 17th.    

Vouchers 1-41 Read by Mike Raddatz. Motion to approve vouchers by Brandon 

Frazer, 2nd by Nancy Reuter passed. 



 Next meeting will be February 13th 2018 7:00 p.m. Motion to adjourn meeting 

by Mike Raddatz, 2nd by Nancy Reuter meeting adjourned 8:37 p.m. 


